
Minutes of July 1, 2021 

The meeting was opened by President Art N2Ajo at 7:33 using Zoom. 

The flag salute was led by Vice-President Denis K2NPT. 

There were no member introductions of the 20 members present. 

Under Health and Welfare it was reported that Rob Brunner was to have 
open heart surgery. 

The minutes of the previous meeting of June 17, 2021 were read and 
unanimously approved after motions by KA2IRQ and KD2EW. 

The reading of new member applications was done by John KA2F, 
namely, Ed Christensen and Phil Gilhaus. They were unanimously 
approved after motions by Marlo and Bob W2OD. 

Ed Christensen spoke a few minutes to introduce himself. 

Announcement was made that the next meeting on July 15, 2021 would 
be at Temple Beth Miriam at 7:30 p.m. 

The remainder of the time was given to Joe Wilkes WA2SFF who spoke 
on the update of the FCC RF safety requirements. He played a video of 
Ria  N2RJ’s presentation on this same topic. Questions were taken from 
members and answered by Joe. The meeting was closed at about 8:31 
p.m. 

John KA2F Secy. 
 


